
Seminar Leadership #1 Group:   
    
Topic:      
Date:   
   Grade: ____/7    _____ 
 

 Objective Unacceptable Marginal Acceptable Exemplary Score Comments 

Evidence of 
Comprehension 
of Reading 

You don't capture 
the key ideas or 
understand the rela-
tionship of the ideas 
to one another. 

You don't capture the 
key ideas very well or 
understand the relation-
ship of the ideas to one 
another. Some of the 
basic concepts are pre-
sent. 

Your presentation of the 
key ideas is adequate, 
but some are left out 
and/or the relationships 
of the ideas are not 
presented accurately. 

You accurately and 
fully represent your 
part of the topic, cap-
turing the key ideas 
and understanding 
the relationship of 
ideas. 

 

 

/2 

 

In
di

vi
du

al
 

Clarity of Ex-
pression 

You speak too qui-
etly and in a mono-
tone, and the logic 
and content of your 
presentation is un-
clear. 

Your presentation is 
unclear or interrupted 
by pauses or unneces-
sary words. 

You have solid material, 
but are hesitant or quiet 
in your delivery. 

You speak clearly 
and with adequate 
volume; you know 
what you want to say 
and you deliver it 
well. 

 

/2 

 

Facilitation of 
Discussion 

Questions posed to 
the class are un-
clear, address pe-
ripheral issues, 
and/or do not cover 
all the readings ade-
quately. Questions 
are dead-ends, ask-
ing for personal 
opinions or requiring 
yes/no answers.  
You’ve each come 
up with your own 
questions and do not 
help each other de-
velop the points. 

The questions posed to 
the class are often un-
clear, and address only 
one or two central is-
sues raised by the read-
ings.  Questions some-
times are just read and 
not developed; you 
move on too quickly to 
the next question with-
out exploring the current 
one in depth.  Only one 
of you really helps to 
facilitate other team 
members’ questions. 

The questions posed to 
the class are generally 
clear and address sev-
eral of the central is-
sues raised by the read-
ings.  Questions gener-
ally require answers 
that are not opinions or 
simple yes/no issues, 
but invite deeper reflec-
tion and attention to 
postcolonial terms.  
Most of you help to fa-
cilitate each others’ 
questions. 

The questions posed 
to the class are clear 
and address the cen-
tral issues raised by 
the readings. They 
require answers that 
are not opinions, but 
positions that can be 
demonstrated from 
the readings. All read-
ings are covered.  
You each take re-
sponsibility for each 
others’ questions, and 
intervene equally in 
developing conversa-
tions after pauses. 

 

 

 

/2 

 

G
ro

up
 

Flow Group members 
have not planned 
the presentation in 
advance and do not 
deliver it well. 

Some students are un-
prepared, and the group 
as a whole shows some 
confusion about the or-
der. 

The presentation runs 
smoothly for most parts. 

Presentation is well-
organized ahead of 
time; all members 
know what to do and 
when. 

 

/1 

 

 



Seminar Leadership #2 Group:   
    
Topic:      
Date:   
   Grade: ____/8    _____ 
 

 Objective Unacceptable Marginal Acceptable Exemplary Score Comments 

Evidence of 
Comprehension 
of Reading 

You don't capture 
the key ideas or 
understand the rela-
tionship of the ideas 
to one another. 

You don't capture the 
key ideas very well or 
understand the relation-
ship of the ideas to one 
another. Some of the 
basic concepts are pre-
sent. 

Your presentation of the 
key ideas is adequate, 
but some are left out 
and/or the relationships 
of the ideas are not 
presented accurately. 

You accurately and 
fully represent your 
part of the topic, cap-
turing the key ideas 
and understanding 
the relationship of 
ideas. 

 

 

/3 
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al
 

Clarity of Ex-
pression 

You speak too qui-
etly and in a mono-
tone, and the logic 
and content of your 
presentation is un-
clear. 

Your presentation is 
unclear or interrupted 
by pauses or unneces-
sary words. 

You have solid material, 
but are hesitant or quiet 
in your delivery. 

You speak clearly 
and with adequate 
volume; you know 
what you want to say 
and you deliver it 
well. 

 

/2 

 

Facilitation of 
Discussion 

Questions posed to 
the class are un-
clear, address pe-
ripheral issues, 
and/or do not cover 
all the readings ade-
quately. Questions 
are dead-ends, ask-
ing for personal 
opinions or requiring 
yes/no answers.  
You’ve each come 
up with your own 
questions and do not 
help each other de-
velop the points. 

The questions posed to 
the class are often un-
clear, and address only 
one or two central is-
sues raised by the read-
ings.  Questions some-
times are just read and 
not developed; you 
move on too quickly to 
the next question with-
out exploring the current 
one in depth.  Only one 
of you really helps to 
facilitate other team 
members’ questions. 

The questions posed to 
the class are generally 
clear and address sev-
eral of the central is-
sues raised by the read-
ings.  Questions gener-
ally require answers 
that are not opinions or 
simple yes/no issues, 
but invite deeper reflec-
tion and attention to 
postcolonial terms.  
Most of you help to fa-
cilitate each others’ 
questions. 

The questions posed 
to the class are clear 
and address the cen-
tral issues raised by 
the readings. They 
require answers that 
are not opinions, but 
positions that can be 
demonstrated from 
the readings. All read-
ings are covered.  
You each take re-
sponsibility for each 
others’ questions, and 
intervene equally in 
developing conversa-
tions after pauses. 

 

 

 

/2 

 

G
ro

up
 

Flow Group members 
have not planned 
the presentation in 
advance and do not 
deliver it well. 

Some students are un-
prepared, and the group 
as a whole shows some 
confusion about the or-
der. 

The presentation runs 
smoothly for most parts. 

Presentation is well-
organized ahead of 
time; all members 
know what to do and 
when. 

 

/1 

 

 
 


